Juniper Nammi

From: Crosley, Stephen <SCrosley@kingcounty.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 3:26 PM

To: Carroll, Taylor; Wright, Elizabeth; Eng-PE, Paul; Juniper Nammi
Cc: Jordan, Jon

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Cost Share of Pedestrian Bridge at 185th

Hi Taylor,

I connected with Shoreline today on status of the contribution request. As Metro is comfortable with a $100k partner
contribution, we will prepare a formal written response by end of week.

Thanks,

Steve Crosley
206-477-5795

From: Carroll, Taylor [mailto:taylor.carroll@soundtransit.org]

Sent: Friday, June 1, 2018 1:09 PM

To: Wright, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Wright@kingcounty.gov>; Eng-PE, Paul <Paul.Eng-PE@kingcounty.gov>; Crosley,
Stephen <SCrosley@kingcounty.gov>

Cc: Jordan, Jon <jon.jordan@soundtransit.org>

Subject: Cost Share of Pedestrian Bridge at 185th

Hi Elizabeth, Paul, and Steve

Thanks for all your time in reviewing our work at the 185%™ Station and coordinating the closures of the Park and Rides,
Flyer Stops, and Bus Ramps. | want to follow up with you and your team on our request for Shoreline, CT, and Metro to
contribute to the cost of the pedestrian bridge at the 185 station. Have you come a decision? If so, or if you’d like to
discuss this with me over the phone or in person, let me know and | get work to get a meeting scheduled.

Have a good weekend,
Taylor

Taylor Carroll

Project Manager

Department of Planning, Environment, and Project Development
Sound Transit

Work 206-689-4867

Mobile 805-801-7535
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